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	 The	Golden	Plains	Lady	Bulldogs	began	their	2020-2021	basketball	season	
with	an	early	morning	practice	on	November	16.		The	girls,	who	finished	as	Sub-
State	Runner-Up	the	past	two	years,	are	ready	to	get	the	season	started.	
	 “We	are	excited	to	get	started,”	said	senior	Broke	Stoll.		“We	have	a	good	
group	of	girls.		Worked	hard	in	the	summer	as	much	as	we	could	on	our	individual	
skills.		Our	goal	is	to	stay	healthy	and	have	a	full	season.”	
	 With	fourteen	girls	on	the	team,	they	are	led	by	seniors	Brooke	Stoll	and	
Ashley	Stoll.		Returning	juniors	include	Kassie	Miller,	Carli	Nieman,	Rayna	Taylor,	
Amie	Cheney,	Morgan	Wark,	and	Lauren	Patmon.		Sophomores	Breanna	Rath,	
Sidney	Taylor,	McHaley	Carter,	and	Jazline	Manriquez	bring	a	year	of	experience	to	
the	team	while	freshmen	Jordyn	Fleckenstein	and	Emma	Weiner	are	excited	to	
begin	high	school	ball.	
	 “The	underclassmen	will	help	bring	energy	and	depth	to	the	team,”	added	
senior	Ashley	Stoll.		“There	are	some	really	good	teams	on	our	schedule	that	will	test	
us.		We	hope	to	continue	the	success	of	the	past	two	seasons	and	return	to	the	sub-
state	championship	game	and	make	it	to	the	next	step.”	
	 The	Bulldogs	will	open	their	season	on	December	4	in	Weskan.	
	


